
CBDA Mercury Annual Review Workshop 
Call for Posters 

 
The California Bay-Delta Authority and UC Davis Extension invite participants in the CBDA 
Mercury Annual Review Workshop to submit posters for mercury-related research projects, 
restoration projects addressing mercury issues, and information about other coordination, 
outreach and education activities related to mercury.  The Poster Session will run from 10:00-
12:00 on Thursday, December 1, the last day of the workshop, following a one-hour overview 
session.

Poster Session Guidelines 

Submission Information

Priority – Due to space limitations, we can display a maximum of 40 48” by 48” posters.  
If larger posters are displayed, fewer posters will be able to be displayed.  Posters will be 
selected from the abstracts submitted to allow a well-rounded presentation of mercury 
related activities and research relevant to the Bay-Delta system.  

Abstracts – Abstracts will be required before posters are approved for display.  Send 
abstracts via email to Allen Barnes (ambarnes@ucdavis.edu) before Friday, November 18.  
Please inquire about space availability if you cannot make that deadline.  

Poster Setup – Posters may be given to Workshop support staff anytime during the first 
two days of the workshop, or sent separately in advance.  In any event, posters must be 
received no later than 8:30 a.m. on Thursday, December 1.   

Size – We recommend that posters be no larger than 48" x 48".  Please state in your 
abstract submission if your poster is larger than this size.   

What type of posters would we like to have? 

We are encouraging this poster session to facilitate interchange between the various 
research activities (funded by CBDA or others), restoration managers with research or 
monitoring related to mercury in restoration, remediation projects, coordination efforts, 
and outreach and education activities related to mercury contamination.  We would also 
like to encourage non-technical posters that would be of interest to restoration managers 
and the general public. 

Still Have Questions?

If you still have questions, please contact: 

Allen Barnes, Manager, CBDA ERP Project Review Office 

Phone: (530) 757-8574 
Email: ambarnes@ucdavis.edu
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